
From: Alan Steinfeld <alansteinfeld@verizon.net> 

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 4:20 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Article 78 

 

Dear Mr. Mayor, 

I write to ask that you and the Board of Trustees not fight the Article 78 brought by a group of Scarsdale 

residents regarding the recent deeply flawed revaluation.  It is unfortunate that we have had to resort to 

this legal action to right this wrong.  By opposing the legal action, you will only be spending more 

taxpayer money to shore up an inherently faulty study.  I hope that you and the Board will take 

advantage of the opportunity presented by the Article 78 to put this episode behind us. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Alan Steinfeld, MD 

82 Carthage Road 

 


